
 

 

 

Invitation to Q1 Shareholder 
Information Meeting 
25 May 2023 at 10:30 CEST 

Hybrid Meeting 

 

Netlight Consulting AB (publ) are pleased to invite you to our upcoming hybrid shareholder 

information meeting allowing you to participate both in person or via a live stream. The 

meeting will take place on 25 May 2023, at 10:30 CEST 

25, 111 53 Stockholm. Entry and registration to the meeting (if you attend in person) will begin 

at 10:00 CEST (not required if your participate in Netlight AB's Annual General Meeting 

starting at 09:00 CEST).  

Please note that all participants have to register in advance by using this form. Please RSVP 

no later than 23 May 2023.  

Kindly note the live stream link will be sent to you prior to the meeting if you register to join 

remotely. As per usual, it will be possible to submit questions in the online streaming tool. 

For questions, please contact ir@netlight.com 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iAIR1B6_N0OXq6XFE3Hc6qL5ayS5R4pLlN2Jgu8LkyZUNFkwRTBCTTJMTDU2UUdDMFFLNktERUdEMC4u
mailto:ir@netlight.com

